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Parent Information Expo

ZPS will be hosting information meetings on January 22 at 183 West Roosevelt Avenue. They are
offering three different times: 8:45am, 2:200pm and 5:30pm. Choose the time that works best for
you. Discover all the opportunities Zeeland Public Schools offers for Preschool, Young Fives and
Kindergarten. Options include a variety of Preschool programs (in partnership with the Critter
Barn), Spanish Immersion, ZQuest (our balanced calendar school in collaboration with Outdoor
Discovery Center) and more. Representatives from around the district will be available to answer

all your questions including food service, transportation, childcare, and more.

ZKids Registration Dates

ZKids Summer Camp Reigistration will be available online starting January 31 at 6:30am. ZKids
25/26 Before and After School Care Registration will be available online starting March 7 at

6:30am. Spoits fill up quickly so mark your calendars.

Feeding America Mobile Food Pantry

The mobile pantry will be at Roosevelt Elementary (175 W. Roosevelt Street) on January 21 from 6-

7pm. Everyone is welcome and no ID or income verification is required.

Reminder — No School Monday, January 20

Dressing for the Weather

We all know that Michigan has very unpredictable weather. Be sure your child is ready for the
changes. Students will be outside for two recesses a day and they should be prepared with coats,
hats and footwear that are appropriate! We do expect that children will go outside during recess
periods, unless the temperature is an actual 10 or below or the wind chill is -10 or below. Being
dressed appropriately makes the recess periods a pleasant time to get some fresh air and

“recharge the batteries” for another round of classroom learning.



Paper Gator Contest

Lincoln Elementary is participating in an Earth Day contest through PaperGator. We are accepting
paper, magazines, and books (no plastic bags please) in our PaperGator dumpster that is located
in the parking lot by the office. The donation site that has the highest percent increase from

January to April over last year’s totals will win the Grand Prize of $5000. We appreciate your help.



